
From: Greg Gregory <rhvolute@hotmail.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/25/2013 2:20:32 PM
Subject:

Katherine -

Hope you are enjoying the beginning of your fortnight away from us. If you have time this week please check on the Order of 
the Palmetto request I made for Bruce Brumfield. There is an event planned for him on April 9 and, if he does receive it, they 
would like to present it to him then.

Thanks,

Greg Gregory
President, Builders Supply Co.
Lancaster, SC
P) 800.277.5566
C) 803.804.1830
www.builderssupplysc.com
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